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The Lake Tulloch Lions Club's Bags to Benches Program  

is a Community Success Story... 
 

The Lake Tulloch Lions Club has taken a significant step towards environmental  

conservation through its innovative recycling program in partnership with Trex™. This 

initiative encourages the community to collect and recycle plastic bags, which are then 

transformed into Trex™ furniture benches. For every 1000 lbs of plastic collected, the 

community is rewarded with a bench, enhancing local spaces while promoting  

sustainability. 
 

So far, the program has been a resounding success, with enough plastic recycled to 

create two benches. These have been thoughtfully placed at Black Creek Park and the 

Copperopolis Cemetery, serving as a testament to the community's commitment to the 

environment. The program's success is a reflection of the collective effort, as residents 

have enthusiastically embraced the cause, contributing to a greener future. 
 

The Lake Tulloch Lions Club extends its gratitude to all participants and supporters of 

the recycling program. Their dedication has not only facilitated the transfer of plastic 

bags but also fostered a sense of unity and environmental responsibility within the 

community. 
 

For those inspired by this story and looking to contribute, the Lake Tulloch Lions Club 

welcomes new volunteers. Getting involved is a chance to make a tangible difference, 

helping to sustain this vital program and ensure its continued success. It's a win/win for 

both the community and the planet, and every helping hand counts. 
 

Join the Lake Tulloch Lions Club in their mission to recycle, repurpose, and revitalize. 

Together, we can keep our community—and our world—a little greener.  

 

If you would like to get involved please contact us at (209) 591-8404 

 


